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VanMouwerik Reid

From: Jenn Woodward <jbrown48282@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 23, 2019 7:18 AM
To: SWF Exhibits
Subject: Vote NO on HB 3031

Dear Chair Taylor, 
 
This will put many small employers out of business. It is a ludicrous bill - NO ON HB3031. Let the people employ the 
people! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jenn Woodward 
5244 Ava St SE 
Turner, OR 97392 
jbrown48282@gmail.com 
 


